
Assistant Principal, Ridgeview Central School  

– Eran Cardinal 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Eran Cardinal as 

Assistant Principal at Ridgeview Central School.  Eran returned to the 

Fort Vermilion School Division in 2014 teaching at Ridgeview Central 

School.  Eran has also taught various grades at Spirit of the North 

Community School, Ridgeview Central School and Hill Crest 

Community School between 2001 and 2008. 

“I feel very blessed to start my administration career at 

Ridgeview where I have been, a part of this amazing school family, for the last six 

years.  I am looking forward to working with students, staff, parents and the 

community in this new role.” 

 


